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Charlotte Baskett,

3/1 Gardiner Street,
Westshore, Napier 4110
New Zealand

To whom it may concern,

| am writing in support of the planning application by
Peter Keyton for his yard at ******

| have known Peter and Luke Keyton since 2016, when
| began working with Peter at a local building firm in
Sudbury. During this time, | regularly visited the yard at
Fhxxkkkk**road for both business and social reasons.
This is where | knew Peter to have his workshop, and
Luke to also run a mechanics business. At the time,
Luke was living in a caravan on site, and as far as I'm
aware, Luke had already been living at the yard for
several years before | came to know them both. Luke
continued to live at the site, and the last time that |
visited him there was at the end of 2019, prior to my
move to New Zealand.

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any further
information that it is within my scope to provide.

Regards,
Charlotte Baskett
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